From: Andrew Sime

Sent: 02 October 2024 16:09
To: Planning
Subject: 46 Sarre Road

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
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Hello,
Re: Planning application 2024/3713/P

We've recently found out that intend to enlarge the second floor of their property, and we are worried
about the impact the development will have on the amount of light entering our main bedroom.

, the only windows in our main bedroom are both on the
side of the house, directly facing number 46. At the moment, the room is very gloomy, but we have access to a small area of
sunlight in the mornings, and we believe this sunlight will be blocked by the proposed second floor extension.

We would be happy to share photographs of the affected room if needed.

Is there a process by which we can submit our comments, so they can be taken into account before planning permission is
granted?

Thanks, and best wishes,

Andrew Sime and Sabine van Vugt



